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Silkstone Newsletter

                                 7 January  2019
Happy New Year and welcome to our Spring Term Newsletter.
New Starters

We would like to wish a warm welcome to all our new families starting at the Nursery in January. 
Allergies

With children in the Nursery having allergies and special dietary requirement please can I ask the support of all parents in ensuring water bottles only contain water and that no food is brought into nursery.

Food Themed Days   [image: image2.wmf]
This term we will be celebrating Chinese New Year, having Pancake Day and enjoying a Holi themed day.
Outdoor Clothing

Please can you send your child with warm and waterproof clothing and footwear. 

Labelling

Please can all children’s belongings be labelled.
Spare Clothing

Please can we ask that parents return any spare Nursery clothes if their child has had an accident or just a lot of fun! We always need a large spare stock for these occasions.

Holiday Club ‘February Half Term’
18-22 February

We have an exciting calendar planned for the February half term for our Out Of School Club. Details are displayed on their notice board. If you would like to book a place don’t delay as we have limited spaces available.

Session Times and Changes

To ensure we stay within our staffing ratios please can I remind parents that children have to be collected by the session ends time and not before the session begins, which are:
Morning sessions 
8-1pm

Afternoon session
1-3.30 or 6pm

Late collection fee charges apply.

Spring Term -Nursery Education Funding

The funding for the Spring Term is for 12 weeks the dates are as follows:
Monday 7 January – Friday 8 February

Monday 25 February – Friday 12 April.

Can I remind parents for children receiving funding for the first time that we need completed funding forms together with a copy of the child’s birth certificate or passport. 
Account Statements

The nursery invoice system does not provide an update balance on your account. If you would like a balance or an account statement please contact Katharine on 01226 792350 or email katharine.milligan@silkstonenursery.co.uk
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With the arrival of the winter season, we would like to remind parents about our bad weather arrangements.

The Nursery’s priority is for the safety of its Children and staff. If weather reports confirm that transport is likely to be seriously affected, the decision to not open or to close nursery early will be taken as soon as possible so that all children and staff can return home safely. However we will endeavor to keep the Nursery open wherever possible. Please check our website for updates. 
Dates for Your Diary
Thursday 14 February- Non Uniform Day 
‘Wear something red’
Thursday 7 March
-World Book Day.
 Dress up as your favourite Character
Friday 15 March – Comic Relief Red Nose Day
Thursday 21 March – Babies, Toddlers & Nursery Parents Consultation Evening
Wednesday 10 April- Pre School Easter Sing A Long

Thursday 9 May - Preschool 1 & 2 Parents Consultation Evening 6-8pm
Cliff Nursery Silkstone Tel: (01226)792350

